
 

 

 

During this time of uncertainty, we at Dry Creek Chiropractic want to inform 
everyone that we will remain open and operating as normal until further 

notice. We are following all health guidelines recommended for healthcare 

providers from the CDC. We will continue to wipe down commonly touched 

surfaces with disinfecting wipes multiple times throughout the day. We are 

also providing hand sanitizer throughout our facility for patient use.   

 

As a reminder, getting adjusted can boost your immune system and help you 

to feel great! 

 

Give us a call at 801-766-4113 and we can schedule you an appointment.  

 

Yours in health, 

 

Dr. Aaron Walker 

Dry Creek Chiropractic 
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